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The IRA Advocacy Award application was sent in on October 30th.  Thanks to all our caring and dedicated council members who helped by scheduling legislators and community leaders to their council meetings or inviting them to functions at their schools.  The award is not possible without these events.  Please keep up the good work in legislative matters by again inviting these leaders to your events.  Not only do you gain their support of your literacy organization, but you help our members to become more proactive in legislative matters.  We’d especially like to recognize the Northeast Louisiana Reading Council for their outstanding inclusion of the Department of Education staff members, Mayor of Monroe, Lt. Governor’s staff, and Legislators in the 2013 LRA State Conference.  Not only did we have a wonderful conference but we had great documentation for this year’s award application. Way to go Northeast Louisiana Reading Council!
